
MISSION:  TO DELIVER HOPE FOR THIS LIFE AND THE LIFE TO COME THROUGH COMPASSIONATE
MEDICAL CARE, QUALITY HEALTH EDUCATION, INTENSIVE MALNUTRITION INTERVENTIONS, ACTIVE
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, AND GOSPEL FOCUSED OUTREACH, ALL IN THE LOVE AND NAME OF JESUS.

D.M. is a 62 year old lady who suffered
with dehydration and suspected cholera.
She arrived to the cholera treatment
center (CTC) unconscious, but regained
her health and strength with medications,
10 liters of oral rehydration solution, and 7
liters of IV fluid. THANK YOU for your help
and support during the cholera outbreak!

Tity came to our clinic severely malnourished, anemic,
and in need of a blood transfusion at another hospital.
He returned to our center to receive inpatient care for
malnutrition. He recovered in 5 weeks! 
From his family: "Thanks for helping my family during
this difficult time. I am very happy that Tity is alive. He
was so close to death. He is now running and happy. I
do not have enough words to tell you thank you."

N. J. lives in a home with her mother. She began
showing signs of kwashiorkor about 2 weeks before
she came to the clinic. She also had fever and a cold.
She began treatment with the F-75 therapeutic milk
and then, when she was stable, she began eating her
daily doses of medika mamba. When she first arrived,
she was in pain and slept most of the time. Once she
began to recover, she enjoyed playing with dolls and
legos. Her mom says, "I wanted to thank you for
everything. I am happy that my daughter is healed
and so beautiful now. I pray that God continues to
help you in everything that you do."

Christella came to the clinic with severe wounds and stayed
for a few months to receive antibiotic shots and daily
dressing changes, as well as being added to the medika
mamba program. The program helped with her healing, and
her mother expressed gratitude towards the clinic for their
help and prayed for its continued success.



From nurse Sabine, who worked at the Cholera
Treatment Center (CTC):

"It is with much joy in my heart to thank you for
the way you helped up start up the CTC again so
we could accomplish this good work in the
moment of the cholera spike. I'm writing this note
to tell you thank you for your support and the
help you gave us so that this would be possible.
This truly helps the community and makes us
succeed with a positive result. We are still
sticking together every day. I love you! Thank
you very much!"

Cholera hit our area on October 23, 2022 and you all were very gracious
to lend a hand to care for those who were ill, provide aid to families, and
promote health education. Today, with the grace of God and your
partnership, cholera has decreased enough in our area that the CTC can
be closed down until there is another need. Words fall short of
expressing our deep gratitude for your generosity and love shown during
this time. Cholera hits hard and fast, killing up to 50% of those without
medical treatment. You made sure this didn't happen. In the 168 days we
were open, 1330 people were treated and made a full recovery. We will
always be ready for another spike, but for now cholera has decreased
and we are closing the center today, April 9th. Celebrate life and hope
with us on this beautiful EASTER day! Jesus is the REAL HOPE for us all -
no matter how sick, how broken, how far away. He is risen and alive! 


